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McPhillamys Project 

Update: next steps 

Following the recent approval 

of the McPhillamys Project 

we’ve had a lot of questions 

about the next steps.  

In particular we’ve had lots of 

inquiries about jobs and     

supplier opportunities from 

people in Blayney and the 

Central West. 

We’re really looking forward to 

the next phase but there are a 

few more steps to navigate 

before we start construction. 

Firstly, we’ll be studying the 

120+ consent conditions and 

working on a variety of      

management plans which are 

central to the mine’s approval 

and operations. 

The government approval will 

also enable Regis to develop a 

final feasibility study for the 

project.  

These are the final steps prior 

to the Regis Board making a 

final investment decision on 

the project, expected in early 

2024. 

In the meantime, we are happy 

to take enquiries, receive CVs 

or business expressions of  

interest.  

We will add people to our    

database and keep them up to 

date as we proceed. For more 

info contact the Regis Blayney   

office:  (02) 6368 4100 or 

nsw_enquiries@regis          

resources.com 

Regards,  

Kath Logan                                                           

External Relations  Manager 
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Kath Logan 

External   

Relations 

Manager                    
Regis Resources appreciates 

the great local support for the 

McPhillamys project from       

residents and business owners 

like Mat and Holly Paul. 

Mat and Holly run Blayney’s  

Railway Meats and they’re       

excited about the opportunities 

the project will bring to town. 

The Pauls were among the 

700+ people who wrote to the 

NSW Independent Planning 

Commission in support of the 

project. 

“It will bring more people, more 

jobs and more money to the 

town, boosting businesses and 

creating opportunities for new 

ones,” Mat said. 

“As a dad of six kids it’s good to 

see an industry coming to town 

which will provide opportunities 

for the next generation,” he said. 

Locals welcome 

project approval 

Above: Mat and Holly Paul (with 

baby Olive) are excited about the 

McPhillamys approval. 


